I

Camp Sionito

A Peaceful Refuge Promoting Wholeness



Update from Camp Sionito

Labor Day Retreat a Smashing Success

A total of 33 volunteers attended the March Work Weekend. Mike Thrutchley reports progress on the following projects:

Lodge: Caulked and painted the trim and built and installed window stools in the 2 East suites; fixed the shower in the SE suite; painted and installed light fixtures and finished painting the accent walls and mural in the SE suite; hung the mirror in the SE suite bath; hooked up sinks in the SE and NE suites; secured beds to the wall in the staff suites and finished the license plate base board in the boy's staff suite. In the West Apartment, got the tub tiled, set the remaining door and mounted the medicine cabinet to the bathroom, put down most of the wood flooring. Also, put insulation on the ductwork for the Lodge upstairs, installed several ac vents throughout, finished the ceiling in room 7 as well as 2 hall ceilings and put up trim in numerous places throughout the Lodge.

Barn: Installed windows and worked on the tin on the North side.

General: Cut out brush and trees at the Meditation Chapel, Labyrinth, old Bath House and in back of the Shop; replaced door at Block Cabin 16; fixed the ceilings in the Dining Hall and Children's Tabernacle; cleaned up quite a bit and put up memorial plaques in the Meditation Chapel and at the Bath House drinking fountain; installed 2 pediment shelves for Cabin 21. Thanks to everyone who helped!

September 22, 2009



The Sionito Board met September 19 at the campgrounds.

View the 2009 Summer Camp DVD at your fall mission center conference.

Dates for Upcoming Work Parties

Calendar these dates now:

October 16—18 November 13—15 December 11—13 January 8—10 February 19–21

Follow Camp Sionito on twitter.com

Access Photo Gallery: http://sionito.org/sionitonews/sept09workparty/index.htm For more information, contact Mike Thrutchley at stonewoodhomes@hotmail.com



Above— Chipping Cedar Below —Finishing out the Lodge 2nd floor suites





70 Cowboy-Up at the Labor Day Retreat

To remove your name from our mailing list, please email jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com For more information regarding Camp Sionito please contact Joe Postnikoff at 817.347.5261 or 817.291.9822 or jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com